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October 12, 2016 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 

OH \ ? 2015 
Lisa Helps, Mayor 
City of Victoria VICTORIA, B.C 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps, 

On behalf of the UBCM Executive and membership, I would like to express our 
appreciation for the participation that we received from you during the 2016 
UBCM Convention. 

We were pleased that you were able to address the delegates during our annual 
meeting on Wednesday, September 28th. The presence and participation of you 
and your Council throughout the week of Convention was very much appreciated. 

Victoria was a wonderful host community, and our delegates really enjoyed the 
experience of attending the 2016 UBCM Convention in such a scenic city. 

Once again, thank you and we look forward to seeing you at our next Convention 
in the beautiful city of Victoria. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Murry Krause 
UBCM President 
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